
 

 

Please ask for: Amanda Spencer 
Tel. Direct: 01743 281010 

E-mail: amanda.spencer@shrewsburytowncouncil.gov.uk 
 

 
9 December 2023 

 
 

Re: Great Big Green Week 2024 
 
Shrewsbury Town Council would like to invite you and your organisation to participate in the 
Shrewsbury Great Big Green Week which will take place from the 8 - 16 June 2024. 
 
The Great Big Green Week is the UK’s biggest ever celebration of community action to tackle climate 
change and protect nature.  
 
Every year, people come together to unleash a wave of support for action to protect the planet. Tens of 
thousands of people in every corner of the country celebrate the heartfelt, brave, everyday actions 
being taken to stand up for nature and fight climate change. 
 
Great Big Green Week has been running since 2021 and now has with over a quarter of a million people 
getting involved each year including those from national organisations, institutions, businesses and 
media outlets.  
 
In 2024, we would like to create a Shrewsbury-wide event and for you and your organisation to be 
involved. Shrewsbury Town Council plans to put on a number of events and activities focussed around 
horticulture and nature recovery, youth and allotments so we would like to invite you and your 
organisation to also participate in this community-based event, with a focus of your own choice. This 
could be something from the following list or something completely different - the decision is entirely 
yours: 
 

 An educational event 
 An exhibition or screening of a film 
 An arts event or actvity 
 An event which opens your organisation to the public 
 A community activity such as cycling or walking 

 
If you visit the Great Big Green Week website at www.greatbiggreenweek.com you can see he sorts of 
things others have done in the past. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
If you would like to run an activity or event during Shrewsbury’s Great Big Green Week please contact 
Amanda Spencer, Deputy Town Clerk at amanda.spencer@shrewsburytowncouncil.gov.uk.  
 
If you think there may be other organisations who may also like to be involved please also let Amanda 
know or ask them to contact her directly. 
 
Further information on the Great Big Green Week including how you might be able to apply for funding 
can be found at www.greatbiggreenweek.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Councillor Julian Dean 
Chair of Shrewsbury Town Council’s Climate Change and Nature Recovery Committee 


